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Enrollment:    

                             

     

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Response to Intervention Math and Reading Report: 

 

RtI Sept Oct Nov  

Dec. 

Jan. Feb. Mar. April  May 

Tier 

II 

  

113 

 

105 

       

Tier 

III 

   

16 

 

24 

       

 

Discipline Report: September 

Total number of discipline referrals 8 

General misbehavior (talking, swearing, tardy etc.) 5 

Skipping  

Fighting  

Possession of tobacco  

Public display of affection  

Off campus violation  

Transportation violation  

Possession of alcohol/drugs (look-a-

like)/weapon/ammunition                                              

 

Bullying/intimidation 3 

Other - property  

Other (cheating)  

EE  2   

Head Start 10+73yr old 

PK 18 - 2  

K grade 46 + 2   

1st grade 49 + 1    

2nd grade 46 - 1     

3rd grade 32   

4th grade 44      

5
th
 grade 43 + 1     

Total 297 



Other   -   

 

Schedule of major upcoming events for: October 
(parent night, extra-curricular schedules, school programs 

etc. 

EVENT DATE 

Fire Prevention Week October 7
th
 – 11

th
  

Nine Weeks Testing October 14
th
 – 18

th
 

AG Day October 18
th
  

School Bus Safety Week October 21
st
 – 25

th
  

Donuts with Dad October 15
th
  

Muffins with Mom October 22
nd
  

 

Staff development for the month of: September 
TEACHER(S) Training/event 

attended 

CIP Date 

 

Kimberly 

Ilse 

Legislative Updates All September 5
th
  

New 

Teachers 

Eduphoria Training All September 6
th
  

Ilse, Hobbs Testing Updates All September 11
th
  

Molinar, 

Young, 

Castillo, 

Price, 

Flores, 

Powell 

Crisis Prevention 

Intervention  

All September 12
th
  

 

Notable Highlights: 

 Head Start Playground Area landscaping 

 Perfect Attendance winners receiving autographed footballs and megaphones during 

pep-rallies  

 

Principal’s General Narrative: 

 

Our students have settled into new schedules and routines for the school year.  
We have been able to maintain an attendance rate of 97%.  Wish you could walk 
through our hallways and classrooms to witness the level of rigor and critical 
thinking put forth by faculty, staff, and students.  Thank you for your continued 
support. 
 
Respectfully, 

Alma Gutierrez 

 


